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7th December 2020

Dear Parents

This year we are unable to have our Nativity performance in the church. So, we are 
going to make a video recording of the children in each class singing Christmas 
songs.

These videos will be put on our website for you to see. If you do not consent to your 
child being in the video please let the class know by Thursday 10th December. If we 
do not here from you by Thursday 10th December we will assume you give 
permission for your child to be in the video.

Sarah

Sarah Helm

Head Teacher

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CONSENT FORM:

Childs Name: _______________________________________

Class:  ____________________________

I consent to my child being in the video which will be put on the website

I do not consent to my child being in the video which will be put on the website      


